
Strong leadership at every level sets students and staff up for success 

A Message from the Board of Trustees 

Our Board of Trustees and Central Office Leadership Team are re-energizing our connection 

between school and home, after two years of disruption to our usual routine. We, along with each 

of our schools, are working to ensure parents feel you are valued leaders in our schools and in 

your child’s learning. 

Our parent community has been leading the learning from home when called upon and 

collaborating with staff in our schools, in a shared resolve to move learning forward. We know 

that a strong and caring connection between school and home has multiple benefits for student 

success. We hope our work together will engage students at a deeper level and motivate a 

momentum of renewed rigor. 

It was our pleasure to connect with several parents from across our division at a special online 

Parents Matter gathering on March 17, and we’re happy to share this recap of what we 

learned.  We encourage you to check in with your principal and School Council to see how you 

might become more involved, we invite you to read our Board eNews each month, and we thank 

you for sharing the leadership qualities that continue to ensure Chinook’s Edge is a division 

where students come first. 

Chair Holly Bilton, 

On behalf of the Board of Trustees 

 

We would love to hear your thoughts on this month’s parent survey: Do you feel that you are 

involved in your child’s education? How would you like to be further involved in your child’s 

learning at the school? 

 

https://www.cesd73.ca/download/385383
https://www.cesd73.ca/download/385478
https://www.cesd73.ca/about/lets-talk-leadership

